
From: 	 Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
To: 	 Pope, Amy (CRM); Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Swartz, Bruce (CRM) 
CC: 	 Raman, Mythili (CRM); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: 	 6/8/2011 5:30:38 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: HOGRC hearing next week on Fast and Furious 

I believe there is a GOM congressional delegation coming to meet with our congress sometime in the next two weeks. 
An interparliamentary meeting is scheduled on thel 5th and F&F will be discussed per the AG's meeting with Marisela 
on Monday So that might be it. 

Debbie 

From: Pope, Amy (CRM) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2011 5:26 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Swartz, Bruce (CRM) 
Cc: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG); Raman, Mythili (CRM); Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: RE: HOGRC hearing next week on Fast and Furious 

That sounds crazy, but I will see what I can find out. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2011 12:11 PM 
To: Swartz, Bruce; Pope, Amy 
Cc: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) (SMO); Raman, Mythili; Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: HOGRC hearing next week on Fast and Furious 

Bruce/Amy, 

We're hearing rumors that one of the days of hearings next week will involve witnesses from the Mexican 
government, which strikes me as highly unusual. Have you guys heard anything about this? Can you 
please try to run this down with your folks in MX to find out whether the rumors have any substance? 
Thanks, guys. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
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